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HEEHRA Phase I Rebates for Single-Family Homes 
Fully Reserved 

As of June 20, 2025, California’s Home Electrification and Appliance Rebates (HEEHRA) 
for single-family homes are fully reserved. Projects with approved reservations should 
complete their retrofits and submit their applications for processing and rebate 
payment. HEEHRA rebates are still available statewide for multifamily homes. More 
information can be found on the TECH HEEHRA Program page: 
https://techcleanca.com/incentives/heehrarebates/ 

Consumers who have questions about the status of their reservation request or rebate 
should contact their HEEHRA-trained and TECH-certified contractor or TECH Clean 
California at tech.info@energy-solution.com.   

Updates about potential additional funding for this rebate program or future rebate 
programs will be posted to this docket. 
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